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Monday, July 15th  
7:30pm 
 
Join us for the next Board of 
Directors meeting at 
Renaissance Community 
Partners, 633 E Ray Rd Ste 122. 
Meetings are held quarterly on 
the third Monday of the 
month. 
 

Next Board 
Meeting 

Renovated Community Park 
Have you had the chance to visit our community park 
lately? We hope you have enjoyed the improvements at our 
newly renovated park.  

 All our fixtures were 
freshened with a new coat 
of paint. New benches were 
installed surrounding the 
park and we replaced all    
the tables under the ramada. Turf was removed near the 
playground and new trees were installed to create a nice 
gathering place for families. 

 
The grass at the park is 
currently in transition from 
winter rye to summer 
Bermuda grass. You may 
have noticed the grass being 
watered more frequently. 
This is in an effort to help 
the green summer grass 
come back faster.  

 

 

We are very excited with the end result of this project. We 
hope you will continue to enjoy our beautiful park. We look 
forward to seeing you all there at our community events 
this year. 
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Hours: Monday – Thursday 
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Mark Your Calendars! 
 

Splash Day! 
Saturday, August 
10th 

Thursday, July 4, 2019 
@ Higley High School 

  
Event Site Open 6:00 PM – 9:00 PM 
Fireworks scheduled for 8:30 PM (weather permitting) 
 
Food trucks will be available for food purchase at Higley High 
School. Additional viewing locations will be open at Centennial 
Elementary School Parking Lot-Power Ranch, Legacy Traditional 
Academy-Recker Road, and Higley Unified School District 
Administration Parking Lot-Recker Road.  

Pictures with Santa 
Saturday, 
December 14th 


